

ABEST21231207-1 December 7, 2023

Exchanging opinions with AACSB

President Professor Emeritus Dr. Fumio ITOH recently met with Geoff Perry, Ph.D., Executive Vice President of AACSB, and Mr. Guodong XU, Regional Head of AACSB, in Tokyo, Japan on December 5, 2023. During the meeting, President ITOH discussed the longstanding partnership between ABEST21 and AACSB that dates back to 2005. The purpose of the meeting was to explore potential collaborations aimed at enhancing the global quality assurance of management education and so on.



AACSB International:
Global Business Education Network | AACSB

<Contact Information> ABEST21 International

E-mail: 2021abest21-pr@abest21.org / Tel.+81-33498-6220 / Fax. +81-33498-6221